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NPCI connectivity with C-Edge Technologies re-established 

 
NPCI connectivity with C-Edge Technologies Ltd. has been re-established following security 
review by an independent forensic auditing firm. Investigation confirms that the impacted 
systems have been isolated by C-Edge to contain potential spread of the ransomware. Further, 
necessary security review and scans have been conducted by the auditor to ensure that rest of 
the infrastructure is clean.  
 
The impact was limited to C-Edge systems hosted in their data center and not on any of the co-
operative banks or regional rural banks’ own infrastructure. The services of co-operative banks 
and regional rural banks, which were dependent on C-Edge, have now been restored. With this, 
respective banks shall be able to offer full range of services seamlessly to their customers, as it 
was before. 
 
 

About NPCI:  

 

National Payments Corporation of India (NPCI) was incorporated in 2008 as an umbrella organization for 

operating retail payments and settlement systems in India. NPCI has created a robust payment and 

settlement infrastructure in the country. It has changed the way payments are made in India through a 

bouquet of retail payment products such as RuPay card, Immediate Payment Service (IMPS), Unified 

Payments Interface (UPI), Bharat Interface for Money (BHIM), Aadhaar Enabled Payment 

System (AePS), National Electronic Toll Collection (NETC) and Bharat BillPay. 

 

NPCI is focused on bringing innovations in the retail payment systems through the use of technology and 

is relentlessly working to transform India into a digital economy. It is facilitating secure payment solutions 

with nationwide accessibility at minimal cost in furtherance of India’s aspiration to be a fully digital society.  

 

For more information, visit: https://www.npci.org.in/  
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